
LFGA Board Meeting – March 15, 2022 
Board Members Present: Alan Cristello, Greg Mullins, Bill Fleckenstein, 
Annie Souza, Freda Bennett, Janet and Leigh Brooks, Rick and Missy 
Young, Cindy and Vince Asaro, Erv and Linda LaFave, Lynne Festa  
ELS Member Present: Bill Chapman 
 
 
Alan called the meeting to order at 11:55 
 
 
Secretary’s Report: The reading of the minutes was waived. Everyone 
had received them via email. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Bill reported that there is still too much money 
coming in and going out from the Club Championship to have an exact 
figure. The cost of the Tournament was approximately $7,000.00. The 
balance on hand is approximately $8,000.00. An exact figure will be 
announced at the General Meeting on March 23, 2022. 
 
 
Membership Report: Freda stated that we have 188 members. 180 - 
$25.00 Gift Certificates totaling $4,500.00 were handed for out for the 
Sand Trap. 
 
 
Vice President’s Report: Greg congratulated all the volunteers who 
helped out during the Club Championship and Inter- Club. He also 
congratulated Lake Fairways for retaining the trophy.  
The USA/Canada Tournament will be held Monday, March 21, 2022 at 
8:30. 
The General Meeting and Awards night is March 23, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Main Hall. 
The April Fools Tournament will be held on April 4, 2022 at 8:30. 
The Good Neighbor Tournament will be held April 8th and 9th.  
The trophies are on order and will cost approximately $1,170.00. 
Because of the rain on Saturday that caused the interruption of the Inter-
Club there will be a meeting next year with Pine Lakes to have a plan in 
place if this happens again.  
 
 



Ladies League :Annie Souza reminded us that the Ladies Grand Shoot-
out will be Thursday, March 17th at 1:00 on the front. Men’seague: The 
Men’s Grand Shoot-out is March 16, 2022 at 12:30 and 1:00on the back 
 
 
. PRO’s R Leport: Bill Chapman congratulated Lake Fairways for 
retaining the trophy. Bill also thinks it is a good idea to have a Plan B in 
case of rain during the Inter-Club. Bill thanked all the Volunteers who did 
a great job for the championship this year. Scottie does not have a firm 
date for replacing the irrigation system. It will be late April or early May. 
Alan Cristello thanked Greg and Freda for all the work they did to make 
the Championship such a huge success. Freda and Greg also thought 
that having a printed pamphlet with very specific explanation for the 
games being played be given to all players and scorers next season at 
the Championship. 
Couples at Large: Erv and Linda LaFave and Cindy and Vince Asaro 
reported that having beer in cans, rather in kegs was much easier and 
more economical. Janet and Leigh Books and Rick and Missy Young will 
be the Couples at Large next season. It was suggested that they try and 
find a 3rd Couple who may want to get acquainted with the process. 
Old Business: There was no old business to discuss. 
New Business: Ann Boutette will be replacing Lynne Festa as Secretary 
of LFGA. Bill Fleckenstein stated that the outside tables and chairs that 
we use under the tent at the Championship should be replaced. They are 
extremely rusty and difficult to open and close. 
The meeting adjourned at 12:55  
Respectfully submitted,  
Lynne Festa  

 


